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l' January 16, 1998

Dwaine Gasser, Vice President,
|

Professional Services
Columbia Hospital for Women
2425 L. Street, N.W.
Washington, District of Columbia 20037 g

-
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SUBJECT: INSPECTION NO. 030-10159/97-001 h

Dear Mr. Gasser-
'u

fThis letter refers to your November 20,1997 correspondence, in response to our
November 7,1997 letter,

i
|

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventi e actions documented in
your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of your licensed

!program. -
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Your cooperation with us is appreciated. I
|

Sincerely, j
Original Signed By:
James P. Dwyer

'f Mohamed M. Shanbahy, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch 1

l Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

Docket No. 030-10159
' License No. 08-15994-01

cc:
Garv L. Rose, M.D., Radiation Safety Officer
District of Columbia
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' D. Gasser, V.P. 2-
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